
So far this year we have seen a number of severe

weather warnings and named storms, most

recently Dudley, Eunice and Franklin as well as

generally windy weather.

As a result of the high winds there has been an

increase in the number of damaged fences being

reported, to the point that our contractors have

been inundated.

If you do have storm damage to your fence please

let us know and if possible send photographs

showing the damage. 

We will prioritise repairs which represent a danger

to our tenants, neighbours and the general public.

We will be working with our contractors to

complete all fencing repairs reported to us, however

this process may take a bit longer. 
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